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Dear Members,  

The 20th Annual Luncheon for the Senior Executives 
 

We are pleased to announce that as the Mid-Autumn Festival approaches, HAFFA will be organizing a lunch gathering 

for senior executives to mingle and networking. This is also a good time of the year that we, all members, should unite 

and celebrate together, and exchange views on industrial development. To add value to the function, we have the 

excellency of Mr. Nelson Lui, Deputy Executive Director (Operations II), Aviation Security Company Limited 

(AVSECO), to share with us his insights. You are cordially invited to join our 2019 Annual Luncheon with details as 

below: 
 

Date : 17 September 2019 (Tuesday) 

Time : 12:45 hr (Registration & Cocktail Starts) 
13:00 hr (Luncheon) 

Venue : Regal Kowloon Hotel 富豪九龍酒店
富豪九龍酒店富豪九龍酒店

富豪九龍酒店  
Tivoli 芊妍廳

芊妍廳芊妍廳

芊妍廳, 3/F, 71 Mody Road, Tsimshatsui East, Kowloon 

Guest Speaker : Mr. Nelson Lui, Deputy Executive Director (Operations II),  
Aviation Security Company Limited (AVSECO) 

Topic : “Air Cargo Security – A Vision of the Future” 

Luncheon Fee : HK$580.- (HAFFA Members); HK$680.- (non-HAFFA Members)  

Medium : English 

 

It will be an opportune time for you to discuss industrial issue during meal time to which you are welcomed to contribute.   

Interested Members please make online pre-registration on https://form.jotform.me/HAFFAEvent/luncheon2019 or 

return the completed reply slip with company cheque payment to the HAFFA office on or before 28 Aug 2019 (Wed).  
More information could be found in our event page : http://www.haffa.com.hk/portal/Page/Default.aspx?id=1438. 

 

Members are also welcome to invite your business partners who are non-HAFFA members to join the luncheon. 

Through the participation in the event, your business partners will be able to gain a better understanding of the 

Association and this networking occasion will provide a forum for industry practitioners to meet socially.  Please 

forward this invitation letter, event page and online pre-registration link for Non-Member 

(https://form.jotform.me/HAFFAEvent/luncheon2019Non-member) to interested parties for registration.  

 

As seats are limited, registration will be treated on a first-come, first-served basis. For enquiry, kindly contact Ms. 

Chan/Ms. Tsang at Tel: 2796 3121.  Thank you for your continued support in advance! 

 

On behalf of the HAFFA Executive Committee, I look forward to receiving you and your colleague on that day! 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Brian Wu 

Chairman 


